
The Ovarian Health Study
Women, 25-29 years old, who are not currently 
taking birth control pills or hormones,  
and live in and around Raleigh, Durham,  
or Chapel Hill, North Carolina, are invited to join 
an important study to find an easier way to detect 
a hormone produced in the ovaries. The study 
is being conducted by the National Institute of 
Environmental Health Sciences (NIEHS), part of  
the National Institutes of Health. 

What’s required?
•	 One visit to donate blood and two urine samples
•	 Samples will be collected at the NIEHS Clinical Research Unit in Research Triangle Park,  

North Carolina
Volunteers will be compensated up to $65

Who can participate?
Healthy women aged 25-29 who: 
•	 Are not pregnant and not breastfeeding 
•	 Have not used tobacco or nicotine products in the past 6 months
•	 Have not taken birth control pills or hormones in the past 3 months
•	 Have not had Depo-Provera shots in the past 6 months
•	 Have not taken any prescription medications in the past month

For more information about this study, call 919-316-4976.  
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